
 

 

Also, can you reply to the below emails please. 

Lorraine and Simon 

 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 

Sent: 03 November 2015 15:36 

To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD' 

Subject: RE: Re: Simon Cordell Appeal 

 

Hi Josey 

I have not heard anything back from you so was wondering if there were any updates. 

 

Have you managed to get Magistrates Court bundle or any news on this? 

 

Have you written the letter yet to request that Adrian Coombs Specialist Operations Superintendent Essex Police write 

his statement which he said he was willing to do? If you have can you send a copy of the letter written. 

 

Have you written to Val Tanner at the public order unit Scotland Yard? 

 

Have you written to DS Chapman at the public order unit Scotland Yard? 

 

I know the 3 letters above that were to be written you said you would forward them to me before they were sent to check 

everything we wanted to ask was included. The public order ones i think dates etc will need to be included, 

Have you had time to go over the CADs and the write-up Simon did I am still going over the write-up as it is so long and 

Simon missed loads of thing out? 

 

Have you managed to get hold of Andy Locke I know he said he would be willing to do the appeal to us? If he cannot do 

it can you let us know who you are thinking of asking to be the barrister, as there is a few names of barristers we have 

Maya Sikand being one of them who knows ASBO law and Human Rights along with some criminal and claims against 

the police and 
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